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Dear Parents, 
It was lovely to welcome parents into school on Friday to join in our celebrations. The children are 
enjoying seeing you all there. You are welcome again at 2.40pm on Friday. 
 
What’s on this week:  

Monday 10th June Whole school Athletics Club with Mr Davies until 4.15pm   
MEG (Music Education Group) Workshop for Rowan Class 

Tuesday 11th June KS2 trip to Countryside Live at Great Yorkshire Showground. Pack up and 
waterproof coat and waterproof shoes/wellies/walking boots needed as we 
will be outside whatever the weather. 
Rowan Class Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton until 4pm 

Wednesday 12th 

June 
Sports Day postponed due to bad weather forecast.  
New dates: Monday 1st July for the morning potted sports activities 
Wednesday 3rd July for the afternoon races 
Rounders Club cancelled on 12th June and 3rd July 

Thursday 13th  June STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) workshop in Oak Class 
MEG (Music Education Group) Workshops for Oak and Willow Classes 

Friday 14th June Year 1 Phonics screening all day 
Celebration Worship at 2.40pm in School Hall. Parents welcome 

Celebrations 

This week, the certificates went to: 

 Bethany in Rowan for super writing and for being kind 

 Freddie in Rowan for his amazing phonics and for doing some extra work at playtime! 

 Sam in Willow for listening particularly well on the Viking trip 

 Brandon in Oak for fantastic team work during topic this week 
 
Jacob proudly showed us his football medal and Jess C shared her swimming medals and speeding 
ticket (for swimming!). 
2 bronze Mathletics awards were given out.  Well done.  

Sharks won the weekly House Points cup.  

 

Rocket Fund 

So far, we have had a fantastic response to our Rocket Fund appeal, with 3 sponsors raising the whole 

of the amount originally asked for. Rocket Fund said that this is one of their best responses ever and 

have encouraged us to keep going, with a view to aiming to buy chrome books too. Any money raised 

in this way for chromebooks will mean that we can spend school money on ipads for Rowan class 

sooner than originally planned, so fingers crossed! Thankyou so much to those people who have 

already pledged money. It is amazing to see such wonderful support and sends a very positive 

message about how well our school is supported to the wider world of social media. Please spread the 

word as widely as you can, or feel free to make a donation from as little as £1 yourself, following this 

link https://spsr.me/KzDy   
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Transplant Games Book and Bun Sale  

Violet and Owen are holding a 'Bun and Book Sale' after school on Tuesday 18th June at 3.15pm and 

again at 4pm (after Colouring Club), to raise money for the Leeds Children's Hospital Transplant Team 

(Reg. Charity Number 1170369).  Violet is very excited to be competing again at the British  

Transplant Games as part of the Leeds Children's Hospital Transplant Team. This will be  

Violet's fourth year taking part and she is looking forward to embracing some new sporting  

challenges, competing in four sporting events and aiming to beat her personal best in the  

3KM 'Donor Run'. Every team member is asked to raise money to contribute towards the  

costs of Team Leeds attending the Games. Violet has already raised 80% of her target amount  

and we would be very grateful if you could support her and Owen in their fantastic fundraising 

venture at school. Please bring along some £1, 50p and/or 20p coins after school to purchase  

some buns, books and a few other goodies!  Please see the attached information about the Games. 

Trophies please 

If your child was awarded a trophy at Sports Day last year or at the Leavers’ service, please remember 

to bring it back into school ready for this year. 

Radio Razamatazz 

YO1 Radio have teamed up with Razzamataz Theatre School in York to offer one lucky young person a 

scholarship to attend the part time theatre school free of charge for one year! It is a fantastic 

opportunity, worth an amazing £855! To enter, all that’s needed is a short film demo of no more than 

two minutes long showing your child performing either a musical theatre song and dance, commercial 

dance (hip hop or street), pop song, drama improvisation or scripted drama piece. Then submit it by 

email, with their application form to york@razzamataz.co.uk The scholarship audition process closes 

on 21 June.  For more details and to download the application form visit yo1radio.co.uk 

Scholastic 

Flyers are coming home this week from Scholastic advertising their summer book club.  There are 

savings of up to 70% available across all books.  Please use the following link to start shopping: 

www.shop.scholastic.co.uk.  Every order made will earn 25% of the order value back in books for 

school.  So you can save and school can gain! 

Glasses 

A pair of glasses has been left in the school office (see photo). Please check if they belong to you  

or your child. 

Friends of Naburn 

Movie club - the final movie club of the school year will be on Friday 21st June at 5.45pm.  Children will 

get to vote soon for the film they would like to watch.  

Textiles collection – another collection has been arranged for Monday 1st July.  This not only raises 

money for our school but also for the very deserving Fire Fighters Charity.  So please have a clear out 

and bring along clothing, coats, paired shoes, underwear, bags and belts.  Flyers will be coming home 

this week in book bags.     

Open Forum 

A letter was sent out on Friday inviting you all to our Open Forum on Thursday June 27th at 7.30pm. Do 

come along to share your thoughts about school, along with staff and governors, as we look to move 

our school forward into next year. 

Nut Free Reminder 

A reminder that we are a nut free school.  Please ensure that any snacks or pack-up items are nut free 

and do not contain traces of nuts either. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Christison 

 

https://mail.york.gov.uk/OWA/redir.aspx?C=fDEJUfd4eB_qWCJbDabtjiMRBsPRzOnMSEdrhgQrRF2CRdKwle3WCA..&URL=mailto%3ayork%40razzamataz.co.uk
http://www.shop.scholastic.co.uk/

